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Members may see unfamiliar vehicles 
around the CLP territory in the next 
few weeks and months. CLP has three 
separate contractors that will be working 
in the area. 

STAR Energy Services will conduct 
underground line inspections in Finland, 
Isabella, & Little Marais. In those areas, 
you may see a vehicle or side-by-side 
UTV with a STAR Energy Services logo 
and a Line Inspection decal.

EXO will be inspecting power poles 
starting on October 2nd. Members can 
expect to see their trucks in the areas of  
Silver Creek in Two Harbors.

The third contractor, Davey Resource 
Group, is the contractor CLP hired to as-
sist in our Integrated Vegetation Manage-
ment (IVM) program. You will see them 
throughout the service territory starting 
in October. 

All vehicles from each of  these contrac-
tors will be clearly marked. The trucks 

and SUVs will also have the CLP logo on 
their vehicles. If  you have any questions 
regarding these contractors, please feel 
free to contact us.


